Dear Parents,

Re:  Holidays taken in Term Time
On behalf of Governors I am writing to inform you that as from the 1st September 2013, the school is unable to authorise any requests for absence relating to holidays in term time.  This has been brought about by an amendment to the Education (Pupil Registration) (England) Regulations 2006, which has removed reference to holidays and the ten day period.  The amendments make clear that Head Teachers may not grant leave of absence during term time unless there are exceptional circumstances.

These changes reinforce the government’s view following the “Taylor Report” on attendance, that regular school attendance is vital and that pupils should only be granted authorised absence by the school, in exceptional circumstances, e.g. illness, exclusions or due to other unavoidable causes. 

I hope you will support the school by ensuring that your son/daughter obtains the maximum benefit from their time at school by attending punctually for the period that the law requires, unless prevented from doing so by unavoidable circumstances.
Yours sincerely

Mrs P Wade

Headteacher

